HAVE YOU RECEIVED INFORMATION ABOUT WATER LINE INSURANCE?

RECENTLY THE CUSTOMERS OF MANY PUBLIC WATER SUPPLIES HAVE RECEIVED LITERATURE IN THE MAIL REGARDING INSURANCE POLICIES FOR THE REPAIRS OF YOUR WATER SERVICE LINE.  OFTEN THIS LITERATURE HAS THE APPEARANCE OF AN OFFICIAL DOCUMENT FROM YOUR SUPPLY OR A REGULATORY AGENCY.  
THIS TYPE OF INSURANCE IS NOT REQUIRED AND, VERY LIKELY, NOT NEEDED FOR THE REPAIRS OF YOUR WATER LINES.
THE WATER SERVICE LINE TO YOUR HOME OR BUSINESS IS USUALLY YOUR RESPONSIBILITY FROM YOUR PROPERTY LINE INTO YOUR BUILDING.

THERE HAVE BEEN INSTANCES THAT CUSTOMERS HAVE RECEIVED A NOTICE THAT THIS INSURANCE IS REQUIRED AND SOME HAVE EVEN RECEIVED A “SECOND NOTICE” THAT PAYMENT IS NEEDED IMMEDIATELY.

SOME APPLICATIONS INCLUDE A SPACE FOR YOUR CREDIT CARD INFORMATION.

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS TYPE OF INSURANCE PLEASE ASK YOUR PUBLIC WATER SUPPLY REPRESENTATIVES.  
IF YOU RECEIVE THIS INFORMATION AND DO CONSIDER THE PURCHASE OF THIS TYPE OF INSURANCE PLEASE CAREFULLY READ THE CONTRACT LANGUAGE, WHAT IS COVERED, AND, MORE IMPORTANLY, WHAT IS NOT.
AGAIN, THIS INSURANCE IS NOT REQUIRED BY OUR PUBLIC WATER SUPPLY AND WE DO NOT HAVE ANY AFFILIATION WITH COMPANIES OFFERING THESE TYPES OF POLICIES.

